
Antwerp Athletic Boosters Inc. March 1, 2017 
Attendance: 

Present:   Drew Altimus Christy Williamson, Deanna Wann, Shawn Brewer, Joe Savina, Shawn Schuette, Jason 
Landers, Michelle Dooley, Mandy Moore, Scott McMichael and Jaclyn Colley 

Absent:   

Jason Landers called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm 

February meeting minutes 

Shawn Brewer made a motion to approve the minutes, Shawn Schuette 2nd    Accepted 
Approved minutes will be put in the West Bend. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 

Budget report was handed out. 
$80,804.46 is the February balance 
“Gun” has been purchased $6,183-McMichael and Recker Memorial funds were used to help purchase. 
Refund $50 for an overpayment on 100 Club  
Deanna 1st/Joe 2nd            Accepted 

Fundraising Report 

Tim Derck and Max Zuber donating $2,500.00 for the ball fields-Drew checking on 
Dueling Piano date November 4th-Motion made to send $600 deposit  
Mandy 1st/Jaclyn 2nd           Accepted 
Christy to contact ABC 
Big Thank you to Lori Hines for running the cake raffle again this season 
Shawn Brewer will submit the letter to Steward Foundation 
Shawn Brewer will contact Jim Schmidt’s for Drive One for Your School-August 18th.  This will also be our Meet the team 
night after the football scrimmage 
 
Old Business 

Email account signup as started.  Michelle and Jason are the administrators.  Will start getting the instructions 
out at different events.  

Cross Country pictures are back up. 

State pictures are more difficult to remove.  West Bend to submit a new bid for updated the pictures.  

“Originally I had quoted it as a group with the other ones. This one would be around $350 for the scan/print/mount on to 
Foam core. The plastic glazing will be on it too. We’ll have to get the picture and then get a definite price.” 

New “Gun” is here.  Maintenance working on repairing the old one. 

New Business 

March 20th “Meet the Team” Night-starts at 5.  We will feed the athletes and have food for sale to the public 
Board members need to be there by 3:30 to help setup and start cooking. 
 
Dugouts-please see the attached. 



The Girl’s and Boys’ basketball programs would like to thank the Boosters for the purchase of the “Gun”. 

Motion made to adjourn by Michelle and second by Deanna. 

Next meeting to be April 5th at 7:00 p.m.  


